
 
 

TOWN OF BELVILLE 

BELVILLE PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

DATE: AUGUST 6, 2013 
 
TIME: 6:30 PM 
 
PLACE: BELVILLE TOWN HALL 
  497 OLDE WATERFORD WAY, SUITE 205 
  BELVILLE, NC 28451  
 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Belville Planning 
Board for the purpose of reviewing and reporting on proposed text amendments to 
Articles 2, General Provisions and 23, Legal Status Provisions of the Zoning Ordinance.  
The proposed text amendments consolidate related provisions into one article, improve 
the syntax thereof, and provide an additional three (3) days whenever a person has the 
right or is required to act within a prescribed period of time and notice thereof is received 
by mail.     

 
Preliminary drafts of the proposed text amendments will be available at Town 

Hall in advance of the meeting for inspection and review. Interested persons may appear 
at the hearing and comment on the proposed text amendments. 

 
 
Posted:  7-25-13 and 8-1-13 
     ______________________________________ 
     ATHINA WILLIAMS, TOWN CLERK     


